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GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  
AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 
DATE OF MEETING:   January 25, 2011 

 
TITLE:   Approval of Teacher Evaluation System Verification for FY 2011-2012 
 

 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 
BACKGROUND:    

 
A.R.S §15-952.A.3 specifies that local governing boards must submit evidence to the State Board of 
Education that the evaluation system originally approved by the Board continues to meet all requirements 
set forth in A.R.S §15-537.  
 
The attached Statement of Assurance form will be used as the basis for submitting an aggregated list of 
participating districts to the Arizona Department of Education at its regularly scheduled meeting in 
February 2011.  Local districts will be notified after March 1st of the state Board’s decision; and, will 
signify that participating districts may continue the 1.25% budget level initially approved by the state 
legislature. 
 
The attached Statement of Assurance form is hereby submitted for Governing Board approval and must 
be uploaded to the Arizona Department of Education by February 1, 2011. 

 

 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________ 
RECOMMENDATION:     
 
It is the recommendation of the Administration that the Governing Board approve the Statement 
of Assurance for the Teacher Evaluation System Verification for FY 2011-2012, as submitted. 
 
 

 
________________________________________________________________________ 
INITIATED BY:                                                     

        
________________________________________________________________________ 
Margaret Harris, Secretary to the Governing Board                    Date:  January 18, 2011 

                                                       _________________________________   
                                                                               Vicki Balentine, Ph.D., Superintendent 

 
 


